

Commonwealth of Hirginia Governor's Office Richmond

June 1, 1918.

Dr. Julian A. Burruss,

State Normal School for Women,

Harrisonburg, Va.

My dear Dr. Burruss:-

I am writing to thank you for the invitation to attend the Commencement Exercises at the State

Normal School May 31st--June 4th, and to express my regret that my engagements are such that I cannot be present upon that occasion.

I hope this summer to be in the Valley and it will give me pleasure then to visit the school.

With kind regards and renewed thanks, I

remain.

Yours very truly,

Governor.